
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Greg J. Davies, Director  
 
From: C. Timothy Fallara, P,E., Project Manager 
 
Through: Jason T. Sanson, P.E., Manager, Sewer Systems Engineering 
 
Through: Dax J. Blake, P.E., Administrator, Division of Sewerage and Drainage  
 
Date: May 29, 2015  
 
RE: Recommendation for Barthman/Parsons Green Infrastructure Pilot Project, Phase 1, 

SA-005877, CIP 650405-100100 
 
 
 
SA-005877 opened on Wednesday, May 27, 2015 and one bid was received. After review of the 
proposal information the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made to 
this responsible and responsive bidder Facemyer Landscape. LLC in the total amount of 
$1,180,456.50 
 
The bids were as follows: 
 
Facemyer Landscape. LLC in the total amount of $1,180,456.50 
 
Please have the Fiscal Section prepare the necessary documents to execute the contract. 
Should you have any questions call Tim Fallara, Project Manager (645-6728) or  
Jason. Sanson (645-3702), P.E., Manager, Sewer Systems Engineering Manager.   
 


